
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 

Planning Board 

 
 

The Waterboro Planning Board will conduct a Site Walk on Wednesday, 

April 17, 2013, at 6 p.m. at property designated Tax Map 26 Lot 7 and 

located at 103 Main Street.  This will be followed by a Public Hearing at 

7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall Annex.  The purpose of this hearing is to receive 

public comment on a site plan review application for Waterboro Safe 

Storage submitted by the Patterson Companies.  The project is a 22,800 

square foot mini-storage facility with 750 square foot office space on 2.13 

acres. 

 

The plans may be viewed during regular business hours in the Planning 

Board Office. 

 

Chairman, 

Tim Neill 

 


